
                              Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

MEMORIAL OF SAINTS MARTHA, MARY AND LAZARUS  To stress the family 
spirit of the home in Bethany where Jesus loved to stay, Pope Francis has established the 
memorial of Saints Martha, Mary and Lazarus, replacing the previous memorial of St Martha. 
 
CONFIRMATIONS 2024  Letters, outlining the programme and giving details of dates were 
sent out last week to those wishing to be confirmed. If you have not received a letter and 
would like your child, in Year 8 or above to be confirmed, please contact Fr Daley or email the 
parish office. The list of dates are on the notice board at the back of church. 
 
LITTLE CHURCH  There will be no Little Church over the summer holidays, resuming 
Sunday 8th September. Thank you to the catechists who continue to volunteer to run Little 
Church. We hope you enjoy your break! 
 
PHOTOGRAPHS OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS CHURCH AND GROUNDS 
We are working on revamping our parish website and would like to update and increase the 
number of photographs in its content. If you have any photos of the church and grounds 
you’d like to have considered by the web designer, please email to parbold@hotmail.com. 
There have been some beautiful photos taken over the years and it would be lovely to be able 
to share them. Many thanks. 
 
DATE FOR YOUR DIARY  Parish Barbeque on The Priory lawn after Mass on Sunday 
1st September: details to follow nearer the time.  
 

NEW DAWN PILGRIMAGE  This year's pilgrimage will take place from Monday 5th-Friday 
9th August at the National Shrine and Basilica of Our Lady of Walsingham. New Dawn is a 
family event with a programme of liturgy, sacraments, praise and worship, keynote speakers, 
workshops, children/youth ministries and more. Further information can be found on their 
website at www.newdawn.org.uk.  
 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make your 
weekly offering, give a donation, or make a payment. Please add your 
name if you are a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on your generous 
donations. 
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                   SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

                                           28th July, 2024 
 
                                        Celebration of  Holy Mass 
   
28th   Sunday        17th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR                 10:30 am  John R Simpson CBE 

   29th  Monday       Ss Martha, Mary and Lazarus                         7:00 pm  Zerny Fallat 
30th   Tuesday       St Peter Chrysologus, Bishop and Doctor      7:00 pm  Terry Gorman, Jim 
                                                                                                                 and Nicola Lyon                          
31st   Wednesday  St Ignatius of  Loyola, Priest and Religious      7:00 pm  Lancs Infirm Clergy 
1st      Thursday     St Alphonsus Di Liguori                               11:30 am  Joyce Higham 
2nd   Friday          Feria                                                               9:30 am  Lancs Infirm Clergy 
4th      Sunday        18th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR                 10:30 am  William Whittaker 
                            
 
CONFESSIONS  Held from 6:30pm, before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass.  
 

ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed after Mass on a Monday evening and before Mass, from          
6:35pm on a Tuesday evening in Church.      
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Denise Fletcher, Sandra Marston, 
Jacqui Schmidt, Matilda (great granddaughter of Anne Corcoran) 
 
LATELY DEAD  Sheila Howard (cousin Angela Yeates) 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  Dorothy Eccles, John Christopher Taylor 
                              
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £109.00, Envelopes £91.50, SOs £530.00 and 
Contactless payments £5.00. Thank you for your donations.  
 

PARISH OFFICE  Will be closed from 1st - Tuesday 27th August due to holidays. 
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